Dear Teacher,

My child will not be in attendance on Monday, November 13 and Tuesday, November 14. Our
family will participate in the “2 Day No Attendance Strike” against the Tomball ISD Board and
Administration.

We are aware that this causes an inconvenience to you, your classroom, and your lesson plans,
and for that, we are sorry. We know that you value attendance. Please let us know if there is any
classwork or grades that need to be made up or if there is anything that we can do to support
you.

Again, we are so sorry for the inconvenience this will cause you and your classroom; however,
we feel this is a cause worthy of such drastic measures. Our participation in this strike is, in no
way, an indication that we are unhappy with our time with our teachers and principals. We are
well aware of how much you care for and love our children and appreciate all your work.

Thank you so much,



